
Al-Anon Service Center of Tidewater (ASCT)

Report for Spring Assembly 13-14 May 2023

⦁ The General Membership Meeting was held on 20 April 2023, with 12 
members in attendance.  The following occurred:

⦁ Sean, our ASCT Chair stepped down

⦁ A budget committee was formed

⦁ Our By-Laws will be revised as the last revision was 2018

⦁ Steering Committee Meetings will be held electronically

⦁ General Membership Meeting locations will be rotated to 
encourage greater attendance from all districts

⦁ The ASCT is looking to fill the following positions:

⦁ Chair Alt Chair Alt Secretary

⦁ Public Outreach Coordinator Office Volunteers

⦁ The next Steering Committee Meeting will be held on 7 August 2023.

⦁ The next General Membership Meeting will be held on 21 September 
2023.

    Respectfully submitted, 

    Lee N. ASCT Secretary
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